
Reception News 7th July 2017 

Well done Yellow and Red Class for winning the attendance awards recently. Keep 

it up! 

It has been a very busy couple of weeks! Our sponsored bounce was a huge 

success, thank you to everyone that contributed. The children had a great time 

bouncing around!  

On Wednesday we visited Robinswood Hill. We went on a hunt for different colours 

to put in our colour strip and completed observational drawings of the trees. Thank 

you to all the helpers, we couldn’t do such great outdoors adventures without you! 

For more pictures of our Reception activities, please check the class webpage. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have been looking at halving and weighing in Maths. We can cut things in half 

appropriately and we are developing our skills at halving a quantity of objects. We 

explored lots of different weighing scales and practised using them with a variety of 

toys, counters and weights. 

In Literacy we have been practising imaginative writing. We have written about 

where we’d love to go, what we would enjoy seeing and who we would like to 

meet. We have put our segmenting and blending skills to good use and practised 

our cursive writing.  

In PE, we have started practising our Sports Day races. It’s very exciting and we hope 

lots of you can attend and watch the children participating on the afternoon of 

Thursday 13th. 

All of the Reception children received a letter informing them which class they will 

be moving up to next year.  

Thursday 6th July was Move Up Day. The children met their new teachers and 

explored their new classrooms. They all felt very grown up practising being in Year 

One! 

 


